Sent Via Federal Express

September 10, 2009

Richard Sandusky, Director of Regulatory Review
Pennsylvania Gaming Control Board

P.O. Box 69060

Harrisburg, PA 17106-9060

Public Comment on Regulation #125-103

Re:  Pennsylvania Gaming Control Board Regulation #125-103

Dear Mr. Sandusky:

On behalf of International Game Technology (“IGT”) and its subsidiaries, we would like
to thank the Pennsylvania Gaming Control Board (the “Board”) for the opportunity to
comment on the proposed rules published in the August 22, 2009 Pennsylvania Bulletin,
however, we have no comment at this time. It is our understanding that by filing this

letter, IGT will be included with all updates related to this set of regulations.

Please contact me at 702-669-8597 or Gayle Bauer@igt.com, with any questions.

Sincerely,

TEEUL e,

Gayle Bauer
Regulatory Compliance Sr. Manager

GB:nm
cc: Independent Regulatory Review Commission

International Game Technology

6355 South Buffalo Drive
Las Vegas, NV 89113
702-669-8596 Fax 669-8643
www.IGT.com
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Comments on #2780 and #2781 (one each).

From: Bouchard.Pam [mailto:Pam.Bouchard@I1GT.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 10, 2009 2:12 PM

To: Smith, James M.; Stephens, Michael J.

Cc: McIntosh.Nina; Bouchard.Pam

Subject: IGT Comment Letters - Reg #125-100, 103

Dear Mr. Smith and Mr. Stephens:

. ]

Attached are two letters that we sent to Mr. Sandusky from the Pennsylvania Gaming Control Board. Wou"l‘a"you please
forward to us any updates related to these regulations.

Thank you,
Pam

Pamela Bouchard

IGT - Compliance
6355 South Buffalo Dr.\Las Vegas, NV 89113
702-669-8596\Fax 669-8643

This electronic mail transmission and any accompanying documents contain information belonging to the sender that may be confidential and legally privileged. This information is intended only for
the use of the individual or entity to whom this email was sent as indicated above. Any disclosure, copying, distribution, or action taken in reliance on the contents of the information contained in this
transmission is strictly prohibited. if you have received this transmission in error, please delete it and notify me by calling 702-669-8596. Thank you.



